APPEAL ATTACHMENT 'P'

Guy, Jennifer

From: Noble, Robert

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 07:21
To: Guy, Jennifer

Cc: Goodall, George

Subject: RE: Records request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Jennifer,

| wasn’t able to find anything in our database for any of those addresses or SDCI project numbers.

Robby Noble

Engineering Unit

Fire Prevention Division, Seattle Fire Department
206.386.1443 | robert.noble@seattle.gov

From: Guy, Jennifer

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 10:14

To: Noble, Robert <Robert.Noble@seattle.gov>

Cc: Goodall, George <George.Goodall@seattle.gov>
Subject: Records request

Good morning Robby,

I’'m working on a records request and have copied and pasted the information the requestor is looking for. See below.

Therefore, for the purposes of issuing a proper subpoena on a filed administrative appeal, I am seeking the name(s) of the reviewer(s) of the
properties at these addresses:

* 3420, 3422 and 3424 23rd Ave West, and
e 3414, 3416 and 3618 23rd Ave West, and
¢ 3410 and 3412 23rd Ave West.

[ For reference (may not be complete) some of the SDCI Project Reference numbers include 3032834-LU / 3032833-LU and construction
permit applications 6690478-CN, 6689288-CN, 6689291-CN, 6684561-CN, 6689292-CN, 6688712-CN.]

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks.

Jennifer Guy

Public Records Officer

Seattle Fire Department

206-386-1123 | Jennifer.Guy@Seattle.gov




